
The Dance Corner News: November 2020

The Season of Giving

November already? Wow! I can't believe how fast this season is going!

The holiday season is upon us and for me this is a time to reflect on the past year and the
many blessings in my life. I am thankful for many things, my family, my health and my
lovable, rascally dogs!

This year more than ever, I am thankful to my supportive staff here at TDC and to the
families and children who have chosen to be a part of our dance community. I never
imagined when I started this journey as a dance studio owner that I would be running a
business during a pandemic. The daily challenges may be a little more during this time, but
the rewards and most importantly the human interactions that this dance-studio-owner
life provide me are incredible and I can't imagine getting out of bed every morning for any
other job. I am infinitely thankful for all of you who allow me to live this life everyday and
supported The Dance Corner and our staff for the past 7 1/2 months.

For the past 4 years we have celebrated Thankful Giving November here at TDC.

Thankful Giving November is project for our studio community to share what we are
thankful for, while giving back to those in need. There are two parts to this event that you
can participate in.

Part 1 - Donate 3 non-perishable food items and you can get a "Dress Code Pass", to
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wear any athletic or dance related attire you choose for your class, and not have to follow
the dress code. (For each class you are in, you must donate 3 non-perishable food items to
get a pass). With that being said, your hair still has to be off of your face and you have to
have the correct footwear for class.
Food donations should be brought to your dance class.

Part 2 - We will be selling paper leaves to write what you are thankful for to place on our
Thankful Giving Tree  - each leaf is $1 and The Dance Corner will match each $1.
This year our Thankful Giving Tree will be outside on the sidewalk in front of the studio
during class drop-off times.
Students can buy thankful leaves from one of our staff greeters outside when
they are dropped off for class and hang it on the tree.

All donations of food and proceeds from the sale of leaves will go to the Shoreline Soup
Kitchens.

Please help us give back to those in need this holiday season.

Thank you for choosing The Dance Corner!

~ Miss Carrie

Costume Measurements Due Nov. 5th

Measuring tapes and instructions were sent home with students last week.

Please use the measuring tape sent home with your dancer to measure their girth in
INCHES.

​Male students do not need to be measured.

Once you have your measurement, please Click the button below to enter it into a short
google form.

​Our office will contact you if we have any questions or think your measurement may be off
in any way. Please reach out to us if you have any questions.

Thank you!

Watch the short video below to learn how to measure. It is easy and fast!

Submit your Costume Measurement

https://forms.gle/8nXNfMJ9GYpvyjN76
https://forms.gle/8nXNfMJ9GYpvyjN76


It's New Style November here at The Dance Corner and we are so excited to
share MORE dance with YOU!

Try a new style of dance in an additional class for 2 weeks anytime in November for FREE! 
In addition to 2 free classes, you'll also receive a FREE costume  for that class if you

decide to enroll for the rest of the season!*

November is a month of thanksgiving and gratitude, and we are so thankful for YOU!
To reserve your free classes, visit https://the-dance-corner.studiosuite.io/s/trial-classes

We'll see you in your new class!
 
* Free costumes are only available for an added class not for class transfers.

Choose your New Style!

November Spirit Week

We invite kids and staff to have fun and and show their studio and recital spirit by dressing
up for class during our color themed week this month!

Yellow Spirit week- Monday, November 16th- Saturday, November 21st
Wear all your favorite YELLOW clothing and accessories to classes. Be sure you can

dance safely in whatever your wear.
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Holiday Hours

Reminder:
There will be no classes 

Sunday 11/22
- Sunday 11/29. 

Happy Thanksgiving!!! 

Save the Date!

Our 2021 recital weekend is confirmed...

June 5th-6th at Haddam Neck Fairgrounds

More details about show times and rehearsals will be announced in 2021



Tuition Payments

Monthly Tuition bills are due the first of each month. Make your payments conveniently
and securely online by logging into our Customer Portal.
We accept credit and debit card payments online or you can pay directly from your bank
account by e-check. Recital costume fees will be automatically charged to your account on
November 15th. Clients can check their balance at any time by logging into their account at
TheDanceCorner.com. 

A $25 service fee will be charged for all returned checks.  
Accounts not paid within terms are subject to an accruing 5% monthly finance charge until
paid. The Dance Corner reserves the right to discontinue service to any customer with an
account more than 60 days past due. Accounts more than 60 days past due may be
submitted to a collection agency. Customers will be responsible for any attorney or
collection fees arising from The Dance Corner’s efforts to collect unpaid balances.  

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​

Visit our website
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